DAVID L. PASCHALL

September 21, 2018

Mr. John Sweeden

President, Board of Directors

North Texas Municipal Water District
501 East Brown Street

Wylie, Texas 75098

Mr. Tom Kula

Executive Director, General Manager
North Texas Municipal Water District
501 East Brown Street

Wylie, Texas 75098

Re: Resignation from NTMWD Board of Directors
Dear Messrs. Sweeden and Kula:

With regret, I tender to you my resignation from the North Texas Municipal Water District
Board of Directors effective immediately. I received and will accept an employment position that
necessitates this resignation.

Serving on the Board was a distinct honor and privilege, challenging and a tremendous
learning opportunity. I am grateful for all of this, the time and effort devoted to assisting me as a
Board Member and the relationships developed with fellow Board Members and Staff. Twish you,
the District, my fellow Board Members and the District Staff the very best for the future.

1d L. Paschal

ce; Mr. Cliff Keheley, City Manager, City of Mesquite



